NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on Monday, May 12, 2014, at the hour of 2:00 pm, the City of
Capitola Community Development Department will hold a public' hearing to discuss the
accomplishments and Final Products of a Disaster Recovery Initiative (DRI) grant from the State
of California Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. The DRI grant provided
funding for the City’s Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) and the Safety Element Update.

The purpose of the public hearing is to give citizens an opportunity to make their comments
known on the accomplishments of the grant-funded project. If you are unable to attend the
public hearing, you may submit written comments prior to the hearings to Rich Grunow,
Community Development Director, City of Capitola, Planning Department, 420 Capitola Avenue,
CA 95010, (831) 475-7300. In addition, the DRI-funded LHMP and Safety Element may be
reviewed at City Hall at the above address during the hours between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm on
weekdays.

The City Hall Council Chambers is an accessible facility. If you require special assistance in
order to attend and participate in the meetings, including needs addressed by ADA, please
notify the City Clerk at 475-7300 at least four (4) days in advance of the meeting.

The City of Capitola promotes fair housing and makes all programs available regardless of age,
race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual preference, marital status, or handicap.
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